
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

CITY OF CHESTERFIELD 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMITTEE 

 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning and Zoning Committee of the City of 
Chesterfield will hold a hearing on June 21, 2007 at 5:30 p.m. at Chesterfield City Hall, 
690 Chesterfield Parkway West, Chesterfield, Missouri 63017. 
 
  

Said hearing is being held pursuant to the Protest Petition filed for P.Z. 02-2007 The 
Estates at Upper Kehrs Mill (Miceli Construction) 

 
 

Anyone interested in the hearing will be given an opportunity to be heard.  If you should 
need additional information about this petition, please contact Ms. Annissa G. 
McCaskill-Clay Assistant Director of Planning by telephone at 636-537-4737 or by email 
at amccaskill@chesterfield.mo.us. 
 
 
 

 
 

 


